
Important Update: Adjusted Subscription 

Rates 

Dear Valued Subscriber, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you of an adjustment to our 

subscription rates, effective [Effective Date]. This decision has been made after careful 

consideration and is necessary to continue providing you with the quality services you have 

come to expect. 

New Subscription Rates: 

• Monthly Subscription: $[New Rate] 

• Yearly Subscription: $[New Rate] 

We are committed to offering you the best possible experience and will continue to add new 

features and improvements. We appreciate your understanding and support during this transition. 

If you have any questions or wish to discuss this change further, please do not hesitate to contact 

our customer service team at [Customer Service Email] or [Customer Service Phone Number]. 

Thank you for being a valued member of our community. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Company Name] 

[Company Contact Information] 


